
INBOUND B2B – Trade

Rediscovering 
Canberra with the 
World’s Best Airline 

We are pleased to resume our services to Canberra*,
starting 1 October 2022, with one daily flight via

Hamad International Airport, Doha.

Award-winning 
experience 
with the 

SKYTRAX 
5-Star 
ratings

Offering 
guaranteed 

Services 
such as 

reliability 
and 
flexibility

Preferred 
Seat, 
Lounge
access and 
more

An expanding 
network of more than

150
destinations

World’s Best 
Airline and 
Airport

for quality 
and 
COVID-19 
safety 
measures

Visit

qatarairways.com/tradeportal

or contact your local Qatar Airways Sales Representative.

*Flights to Canberra are tagged through Melbourne.


